
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
March 28, 2025 

 

To:  Santaquin City Mayor and City Council  

From:  Norm Beagley, MPA, P.E., City Manager       

RE:   City Water (and Sewer) Services Connection Policy Code Amendment  

 

Mayor and Council Members, 

 

As we have discussed previously, we have need to revise and update our water services connection 

policy in our City Code to be more in line with City staff, the Mayor, and City Council 

recommendations.  We have proposed to also update our sewer connection policy at the same time to 

also be in line with similar recommendations. 

I have worked with City Staff and Legal Counsel to create Ordinance 04-01-2025 for your 

consideration.  We believe this ordinance amendment is in line with our recent discussions and 

recommendations. 

If you have any questions, I would be happy to do my best to address them. 

 

 

Recommendation:  I/we recommend that the City Council approve Ordinance 04-01-2025 as 

presented amending City water and sewer service connections. 
 
 

 


